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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

We have had a busy month with sports day, D of E trips our Yr 11 

leaver’s trips and so much more. Aqua pupils have all worked 

hard as usual and have taken part in lots of different activities 

and everyone has mastered new skills!! 

Our Yoga lessons continue to be a highlight of 

the week and we have seen some amazing 

new Yoga poses!  Big congratulations for 

some stand out work in Yoga goes to our 

three pupils pictured here.  Mrs Arnott wishes 

she could do that! 

News and pictures 

for the D of E and 

sports day will be 

coming out soon. 

The Yr 11’s enjoyed 

trips of Donutting and 

bowling.  Both trips 

were fantastic and 

pupils really enjoyed 

themselves.  It was 

great to have the 

opportunity to be with 

our pupils in a more 

social situation and 

enjoy with them, their 

last couple of days as 

Yr 11’s at Hollywater  


